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Press statement

For immediate publication

The following is a statement by DiGi Telecommunications Sdn Bhd Chief Executive Officer, Mr Morten Lundal, on 3 March 2006.

 
 

DiGi Seeking Clarification of 3G Decision
 

We have noted a press release from the Ministry and press reports of an announcement on the awarding of the 3G spectrum.  This reportedly states that spectrum has been awarded to 2 other groups and not to DiGi.  DiGi has not received any official communication on this.

 

We would be extremely surprised by such a decision if this is confirmed, and we will immediately seek clarity from the MCMC on this matter.

 

DiGi is in a strong position in Malaysia with its widest high speed mobile coverage and advanced mobile solutions, financial capacity and extraordinarily committed employees.  We intend to leverage on all our resources for the next phase of our development.  DiGi will explore all options to the fullest in order to deliver on its commitment to be the most exciting mobile broadband provider in Malaysia.
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